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Hardwick Planning Commission 
April 1, 2019 

Hardwick Memorial Building 
 

HPC Members Present:  Jim Lewis; Joyce Mandeville; Ken Davis; and Dave Gross, Chair 
HPC members Absent:  Cynthia Grant and Diane Grenkow 

Also Present:  Kristen Leahy, Hardwick Zoning Administrator (ZA)  
 
Chair Dave Gross opened the meeting at 6:30 pm.   
 

Ken Davis moved to approve agenda as written.  Joyce Mandeville seconded.  All members were in favor. 
 
Joyce Mandeville moved to approved the March 12, 2019 minutes as written.  Ken Davis seconded.  All 
members were in favor. 
 
The editing of the 2014 Town Plan framework continued in the April meeting.  The residual aspect of the 
Economic Development (challenges) and the Flood Resilience chapter were completed. 
 
Board discussed possibility of adding a 2nd meeting per month to expedite the Town Plan updating.  This will 
be reviewed at the next HPC meeting. 
 
The next HPC meeting will be on May 14, 2019.  The meeting will begin with a public hearing for the proposed 
zoning bylaw changes. 
 

The motion to adjourn was made by Ken Davis and seconded by Jim Lewis.  All were in favor. 
 
Board adjourned at 8:04 pm. ~ Respectfully submitted, Kristen Leahy, ZA 


